
  

 
 
        

 

17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

 

April Fools Walk, Thursday 30th March from 9.00am 

 

We will be taking all pupils on a local walk Thursday 30th March from 9.00am. 

 

Barton will walk 1km, Palmer will walk 3km and Moore and Cameron will walk 5km.  All routes will be around 

the village and surrounding area, avoiding roads wherever possible.  This event does require full PE kit and some 

appropriate trainers and coat.   

 

In order for the walk to happen, we will require parental support, if you would like to volunteer to walk with the 

children, please complete the form by clicking on the link  https://forms.gle/eyA9zVhhCreghMuv9 before 

Tuesday 28th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young 

Headteacher 
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